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Dear Chair Lively, Vice-Chair Gamba, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing in support of HB 3512 to remove toxic chemicals from consumer 

products and eliminate harmful PFAS from firefighting foam that endangers 

firefighters. 

 

PFAS, or “forever chemicals,” are contaminating our soil, water, wildlife, and 

communities, posing serious health risks. Despite the availability of safer alternatives, 

these chemicals continue to pollute our everyday products, contributing to 

widespread environmental and public health concerns. 

 

I urge you to eliminate all unnecessary uses of PFAS to protect public health, reduce 

exposure costs, and safeguard Oregon’s environment for future generations. 

 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Glazer 

Lake Oswego, OR 

 

 


